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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we approach the end of a wonderful term, I would like to take a 
moment to thank you all for your ongoing support and involvement. 
This term has been filled with memorable moments, and we have           
thoroughly enjoyed celebrating the festive season with our school  
community. 
 
In the last few weeks we have had the pleasure of enjoying two                
fantastic Christmas performances, a fun-filled Christmas Bingo, a     
beautiful choir concert, and a magical Breakfast with Santa.  
 
Our new outdoor Early Years Playground was officially opened by the 
Mayor of Halton, and we are absolutely delighted with this new                 
addition to our school. We are so proud of all the children, especially 
those who had the opportunity to chat with the Mayor and those who 
sang so beautifully in the choir.   
Our new outdoor area is a reflection of our commitment to ensuring 
that our children have the very best start at Weston Point. Look out for 
us in the Runcorn and Widnes News, where you'll see an article about 
our playground opening. It’s a real achievement for the whole school. 
 
This term, we have also been excited to offer a range of clubs,                       
including Fencing, Coding, Boccia, Chess, Choir, Football, and Archery. 
Our children have represented us with pride in competitions against 
other schools in Boccia, Kurling, and Netball. A special mention to the 
children from Class 8 and Reception, who have enjoyed Forest School – 
every class will have the chance to take part in this exciting outdoor 
learning experience. 
 
 

Message from Mrs Thompson 



Our children have also been wonderful ambassadors for our school in 
the community. From taking part in the Remembrance Day Parade to 
collecting donations for foodbanks and Children in Need, they have 
demonstrated generosity and spirit. They also took part in Halton's 
50th birthday tile-making project, contributing to something special in 
our local area. 
 
In addition to these activities, our children have had the opportunity to 
discover new things, such as exploring opera with the Royal Ballet. 
We’re looking forward to even more exciting opportunities in the next 
term, including a ballet club and a trip to see a live orchestra for our 
junior children. 
 
We’re also excited to announce that we are setting up a new Facebook 
page where you can watch a video featuring many of our children 
sharing what we do here at school. Stay tuned for updates! 
I would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and thank you once 
again for your continued support. We are grateful to have such a          
wonderful school community, and we look forward to all that the new 
year will bring. See you on Monday 6th January! 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
Mrs Thompson and all the staff at Weston Point Primary Academy 

Boccia Coding 



This week Father Christmas came to school!!!  
The children were so excited to see him and share what they wanted 
for Christmas. Each child was given a gift which we hope they             
thoroughly enjoyed.  

Thank you also to our wonderful pre-school children who came up to 
join in the fun! 



Christmas Dinner Day 
Last week staff and children enjoyed Christmas Dinner day cooked by 
our wonderful kitchen staff. The children made party hats in class to 
wear whilst eating and said that the food was delicious! 

Christmas Performance 
Well done to our wonderfully talented children on our Christmas              
performance of Prickly Hay. You were all amazing and we are so very 
proud of you! Thank you to all parents / carers who attended. We 
hope you enjoyed it just as much as we did! 



Take a look at the new EYFS Outdoor 
Area and our wonderful children                  

enjoying it... 


